
Club Calendar
for

October
Oct 2005

1.. SLMUG General  Meeting 7:30 pm
 San Leandro High School
 Room 507  (Shop 7 Graphics Lab)
 2200 Bancroft Ave.
 San Leandro  (Info: 510 828-9314)
 SLMUG Board Meeting. Nor-  
 mally held after the general   
 meeting at a nearby eating estab- 
 lishment.

20... SLMUG Mac SIG
 The Mac SIG meets on the third  
 Thursday in Room 507, the Shop 7   
 Graphics Lab. Items for discussion  
 are brought by you, the attendees.  
 Discussions are specific to your  
 problems and requests.
 (Info: 510 828-9314)

Nov 2005

3... SLMUG General  Meeting 7:30 pm
 San Leandro High School
 Room 507  (Shop 7 Graphics Lab)
 2200 Bancroft Ave.
 San Leandro  (Info: 510 828-9314)

The Fine Print
Apple Bytes is published by and for the members of the San Leandro Macintosh User 
Group. It is created on a Mac G4 867 running Mac OS 10.2.6 using Adobe InDesign 2.0.2   
and printed on  an HP Laserjet 2200DTN.

It is an independent publication, not affiliated with, sponsored, or sanctioned by Apple 
Computer or any other manufacturer. The opinions, statements, views, and positions herein 
are those of the author(s), or editor(s) and are not intended to represent the opinions, state-
ments, views, and positions of Apple Computer or any other company, or anyone else for 
that matter. Original articles published in Apple Bytes may be reprinted or reproduced by 
other non-profit user groups provided that acknowledgement is given and a copy of that 
newsletter furnished to:

  Editor
  P.O. Box 4111
  San Leandro, CA  94579

Tiger is huge...
 
 And it is still going to get bigger. 
The latest developer release of 10.4.3 is 
over 100 GB and has lots of bug fixes 
already. Rumor has it that it should 
be released in the near future. Maybe  
next week?? Did you get an invite?

 So, are the Mac Minis really 
updated? Has anybody seen one of the 
faster minis? Is it a crap shoot if you 
order one? Will it be bigger and faster 
or not? Do they still have a few of the 
older machines still in stock? I think 
I will wait until the website updates. 
Maybe next week?? Did you get an 
invite?

  We have the real Randy Madrid 
scheduled to address us at the regular 
Thursday meeting. He always has the 
latest dirt, or rather information. Plus, 
he has promised to clarify a couple of 
recent updates.
   
 I didn’t get a review of MacWorld 
Paris or an invitation so I totally missed 
it. Did anything happen?

 North Coast MUG had their 
annual mini MacWorld conference on 
October 1st at Santa Rosa JC. Ed and 
I attended and we stayed nearly an 
hour. A small show but it was intersting 
and had some big name speakers too. 
Stevie couldn’t make it though.

That’s all folks...
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   San Leandro Macintosh
           User Group
             P.O. Box 4111
  San Leandro CA  94579-0111

 Main Meeting - Oct 6th

October 6th meeting features...

 Two guest speakers are expected at this meeting. Randy Madrid, of some 
local fame, will update us on some of the recent new features released in Tiger 
plus the latest from the rumor mills. Our second speaker will be Peter Lofting 
from the Font division of Apple. He will reintroduce us to Font Book and pro-
vide a valuable Q-and-A session for us. Be sure to attend.


